Reaching for the Stars !

14th October 2021
Dear Parents and Carers ,
Here are the arrangements for next week regarding Halloween, Fancy Dress etc

Thursday 21st October - KS1 (Y1 and Y2 ) KS2 ( Y3 and Y4 ) will pay at least £1 to come to school in a
Halloween costume. Monies will be collected by the School Council and then sent to chosen charities.

Y5 and Y6 must come to school in normal uniform as they are being given the special privilege of returning to
school for a PTA disco at 6.30pm in the Junior Hall. They can then put all their efforts into scary outfits for the
evening.

Friday 22nd October - EYFS/Reception may come into school in Halloween costumes ( and pay at least £1 ) to
spend the day doing various scary activities!

Harvest Festival assemblies are to be led by Y1 in the infant department and Y3 in the Junior department on
Tuesday and Wednesday respectively - we regret that we cannot have any visitors to witness these wonderful
presentations but arrangements will be made to share them with you all via Seesaw. We thank all parents and
carers in advance for the food collections which we will forward to local charities.

Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th October will also involve teachers and parents and carers in our virtual
Parents’ Evening events ...fingers crossed it all goes well!

Yours sincerely,

Mr P McDowell



